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Clare Kurth

From: Dan Frazier
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 12:51 PM
To: Clare Kurth
Subject: RE: Referral Request for Application PC 23 16 EAP 01 at 7th and Laurel

I have had complaints in the past, but none in the last 4 – 5 weeks 

 

From: Clare Kurth <clare.kurth@ci.florence.or.us>  
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2024 11:08 AM 
To: Jamie Gorder <jamie.gorder@ci.florence.or.us>; Dan Frazier <dan.frazier@ci.florence.or.us> 
Subject: FW: Referral Request for Application PC 23 16 EAP 01 at 7th and Laurel 
 

Good morning, 

Just following up on this.  Any calls or complaints that the Planning Department and Planning Commission may need to 
know about for the public hearing on May 28, 2024. 

Clare  

From: Clare Kurth  
Sent: Thursday, May 16, 2024 1:36 PM 
To: Jamie Gorder <jamie.gorder@ci.florence.or.us>; Dan Frazier <dan.frazier@ci.florence.or.us> 
Cc: Sharon Barker <sharon.barker@ci.florence.or.us> 
Subject: Referral Request for Application PC 23 16 EAP 01 at 7th and Laurel 
 

Good a ernoon Jamie and Dan, 

We received an applica on request for an extension to the condi onal use permit for a single unit residen al dwelling at 
the corner of 7th & Laurel and a temporary condi onal use permit approval for a construc on site dwelling allowing the 
property owner to reside on the property during construc on.   

Can you please provide any informa on you have about the site and if any call or complaints have been made regarding 
this site? 

Informa on about this applica on can be found HERE. 

Informa on about the prior approval approvals can be found HERE. 

I apologize for the short no ce, but any comments by the end of the day on Tuesday May 21st would be greatly 
appreciated. 

Thank you, 

Clare  

Clare Kurth
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